
Positive  Developments  in
Indiana
Indiana’s House Republicans presented their budget draft to
the House Ways and Means Committee this week and there were
several changes that earned praise from Agudath Israel. The
House proposal raised the annual cap on Indiana’s scholarship
tax credit program from $9.5 million (which was met within the
first six months of this year) to $12.5 million. It also
allows private schools to apply for Indiana’s Secured Schools
Safety  Grant  Program  which  currently  is  only  open  to
traditional public and charter schools. The program provides
matching grants of up to $50,000 for school resource officers,
threat  assessments,  and  to  purchase  certain  security
equipment.

The previous week, the House passed House Bill 1004 which
aside  from  expanding  pre-k  grants,  also  allows  eligible
recipients of the pre-k grant to qualify for a voucher in
kindergarten.

https://agudah.org/positive-developments-in-indiana/
https://agudah.org/positive-developments-in-indiana/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012fO3p1CpVEXUs042PIcmJZZPTwcMaFnBsSluLr7lqxdAhXXtuC_BWCyjzRQzZHjloV6nvYq2-Z-9-Ne5MASdSBiG6A3dUuCykiQbAretERsx9XFYXly0SKnkbjshXbXsVcFugnPn40kB28_r_iE8Ivy3Ug52jx128ozrAYGV_Vzm0p2B51Y50A7Cq0Mup05wxnU7DRnzPoRzFVT-FpsfctRaoQWeUBi8M3uFPjMriP7V_aUD8P-9UFQymuwMaHjY&c=5sv0WIfq8I-WGfvgz0gl5zHkppRmUTdPxkT154hWBV3M_u0fDIDbCg==&ch=h5R_HsbKKsoJA0LG7A00XGk45zA74-CWNA807hPZ8MYVf5Jpaz6ekQ==

